
                 

 
Newsletter #2-September 5, 2025 

School Pictures: 
As stated in last week’s newsletter, our All-School 
Picture Day will be on Tuesday, September 23rd.  
Marty and Betty Collins from Countryside Studio in 
Dickeyville will be taking pictures of our students 
starting at 7:45 a.m.   
     The pictures will not be online to purchase this 
year.  In your Friday Folder, you will find flyers so 
that you can choose which package you would like 
for your child.  Please fill out a separate flyer for 
each child in your family, but you only need to 
write one check and include it in one of the 
envelopes.   
     We ask that you please send the order form 
with the enclosed check to the office by Friday, 
September 19th.   Every student will be 
photographed for our class composites, even if you 
do not choose a picture package. 
Preschool Parents-A majority of our 3K students 
are at school on the 23rd.   If your child is not at 
school on Tuesdays, I am hoping that you, a 
grandparent, or a friend would be able to bring 
your child to school that morning between 7:45 
and 9:30 to get their picture taken.  If not, we will 
need you to go to Marty and Betty’s studio in 
Dickeyville to get your child’s picture taken.   
     I will contact our families whose children are not 
here on Tuesdays next week to see what your 
plans are so that I can inform the photographer.   
     Please let me know if you have any questions.   
 
Can You Donate? 
St. Joseph School will be holding a Blood Drive on 
Wednesday, September 24th from 2:30-6:00p.m. in 
the school gym.  If we have 20 donors, our school 
will receive grant money to use for our students.  
We use the money that we receive from the blood 
drives to help with the cost of a bus to attend 
different field trips.   
     Please call the office to set up a time if you 
would like to donate.   
 
 
 

Football Mania: 
Wow, thank you so much!  So far, we have sold 
over 450 Football Mania tickets.  This is a record 
sale for our school.  The final ticket sales and profit 
numbers should be available next week.   
     Thank you to everyone who bought and sold 
tickets for this fundraiser.  Thank you for 
supporting St. Joseph School. 
 
Catechetical Sunday: 
On Sunday, September 21st we will celebrate 
Catechetical Sunday at St. Joseph Parish.  This is 
where we recognize everyone who is helping to 
bring Catholic education to our students.  We will 
begin with Mass at 8:30 a.m., followed by a 
gathering in the school.  The PEC will be serving 
doughnuts and juice in the cafeteria after Mass. 
     The students will be taking part in the Mass.  
Please let me know if you plan on attending so that 
I can assign Mass parts.   
 
Mark Your Calendar: 
9/14-Home Volleyball Games with HG-IC 
          (Games begin at noon) 
9/16-St. Dominic Pastorate Mass at St. Rose 
9/21-Catechetical Sunday Mass and Open House 
9/21-Home Volleyball Games with St. Rose 
          (Games begin at noon) 
9/23-School Pictures 
9/24-St. Joseph Blood Drive (2:30-6:00) 
9/26-No School 

Enjoy your weekend! 

Miss Wills 

608-748-4442 

principalwills@stjosephscs.info 

www.stjosephscs.info 
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